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P.O. Box 9310, Stamford, CT  06904

Offices at 888 Washington Blvd. Phone (203) 977-4105

www.stamfordpublicschools.org

Winifred Hamilton, Ph.D., Superintendent of Schools
October 4, 2012
Dear Parents/Guardians and Students:
On Thursday, October 18, 2012, the Guidance Department is sponsoring its annual College/Career Night.  Representatives from over 180 two and four-year colleges, trade and vocational schools, as well as representatives from college related services will participate.  Included are a diverse group of public, private, large and small schools. Various branches of the military services will be available to discuss enlistment and educational programs.  These include military academies and R.O.T.C. programs. 
Juniors and seniors and their parents can learn more about Colleges and Careers by accessing their Naviance Family Connection account.  The Document Library on the Naviance Family Connection homepage has the College Fair information sheet in addition to other documents to help you prepare for college. Parents, junior and senior students can also speak with their guidance counselor if they need assistance accessing Naviance Family Connection.    
Before you arrive at the College/Career Night, please review the College Fair information with your son or daughter.  Check the current up to date list of participating schools on the reverse side of this letter and circle the schools you wish to explore.  An  updated list of additional  participating schools,  including those with programs for students with learning disabilities, will be available that evening. There will also be a general information booth manned by guidance counselors available to answer your questions throughout the evening.  We will also have a Naviance Family Connection information booth to provide students and parents/guardians with information accessing and utilizing their Naviance Family Connection accounts.
The College/Career Night is an opportunity for students and parents to gather much information in one evening.  This program should be beneficial to you and your child.  Please plan to attend.  We look forward to greeting you at College/Career Night, on Thursday, October 18, 2012 in the Gymnasium at Stamford High 55 Strawberry Hill Avenue, between 6:30 p.m. and 8:30 p.m.
Sincerely,
Mike Meyer

Mike Meyer, Director
Student Support Services
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